Oil & Gas

Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

NOTICE
It has been observed that in spite of restrictions imposed on the Oil Marketing Companies (OMCs) for not
establishing retail outlets without having requisite back up storage infrastructure province wise, certain OMCs are
continuously adding/establishing the new outlets by violating Authority’s directions.

In this regard, Authority has now decided that any such OMC who will add/establish new outlets without
permission will be imposed a fine/penalty of Rs. 1 Million per outlet. In addition, Authority has also decided that
after 31-12-2019, OGRA shall not regularize any retail outlet of the il Marketing Companies (OMCs), which was
not allowed to establish the same due to less back up storage in that particular province/area and concerned
violator OMC shall have to remove that outlet. All the concerned OMCs are advised to strictly follow the above
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0il & Gas Regulatory Authority
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